
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We hope you are all doing well as we continue into this new school year. Below is some very 
important information regarding parking at the 201 campus.  To begin with, we would like to 
remind you that it is mandatory for all vehicles parked on the 201 campus to display a valid 
parking permit during school hours. This includes all students who drive to school and park on 
campus. 
 
Displaying the parking permit helps us to identify authorized vehicles and ensures that our 
parking facilities are being used safely and efficiently. Failure to display a valid permit or park in 
your designated area can result in a parking citation or having your vehicle towed. 
 
Since the start of the 24-25 school year, our Safety Officers, Grounds Supervisors, and other 
staff have been giving oral warnings to drivers who have parked without a permit.  This week we 
began to issue written citations as well.  (NOTE:  Any students who had a Temporary Permit 
issued to them that received a citation can bring it to their school’s Front Office so it can be 
expunged.) 
 
After assessing the amount of parking needed for Da Vinci Schools and Wiseburn USD staff 
who work in the 201 N. Douglas building, we had to readjust the number of spaces that could be 
made available for student parking this year.  We have also been keeping track of the number of 
open spaces in all the parking areas along with the number of vehicles parked without a permit 



or in the wrong area.  As such, each of the three schools, Communication, Design, and Science, 
were allocated 21 student parking spaces each in the North Lot to start off.  
 
Knowing that we have a greater demand for student parking than what we can offer at the 
campus, we have again been working to arrange for overflow parking for students once the 
maximum number of student parking permits for on-campus parking spaces have been issued.  
We are glad to inform you that we have again successfully secured overflow parking at the 
parking structure located across the street at 181 S. Douglas Street to begin next month, 
starting Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 
 
Overflow Parking Instructions: 

• Our designated overflow parking area is in the parking structure at 181 S. Douglas 
Street on the second floor, specifically in the middle two rows between the signs 
that will be placed in the designated area. Please make sure to park in these 
designated spots.  Parking anywhere else in that structure without the proper permit 
could result in having the vehicle towed. 

• Always display your Da Vinci Student Overflow Parking Permit visibly in your vehicle 
when parked in the structure. 

• Attached to this email you will find a map highlighting the specific parking spaces set 
aside for our students. This will assist you in locating the correct area within the parking 
structure. 

• As representatives of the Da Vinci Schools Community, please ensure to behave 
appropriately and treat the parking facility with the utmost respect.  

• Any students who are assigned to park in the structure and are engaged in any school 
activities that run later into the evening may move their car back to any parking spaces 
available at the 201 campus. 

 
In the event that both our on-campus student parking spaces and our overflow spaces reach 
capacity, there are areas near the 201 campus that have public street parking available.  These 
include Coral Circle off of Douglas south of the campus, Grand Avenue west of the campus, and 
on or near Mariposa Avenue north of the campus (not in the parking lots of the local retail 
centers).  Please take note of any parking restriction signs such as street sweeping or restricted 
hours of parking. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us to maintain a safe and organized parking 
environment on campus. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vicente Bravo 
Chief Administrative Officer/Assistant Superintendent 
Da Vinci Schools 
 
Glenn Noya 
Lead Safety Officer 
Da Vinci Schools 
 
Ovidio Toro 
Lead Safety Officer II 
Da Vinci Schools 
 

*Entrance to Student Overflow Parking at 
181 S. Douglas St., El Segundo.  


